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March 17, 2022
To our Depot Coordinators and Clients,

To our valuable clients, we thank you for being part of our We
understand how valuable this program is to so many of you. With the staggering price increases
in the cost of fresh produce we are seeing in the grocery stores, we are pleased to be able to still
provide our Good Food Boxes to you at a great affordable price. With that being said, we are
having challenges on our end with a lack of supply, delivery limitations and the overall increase
in the cost of produce. However, we want to reaffirm to you, our priority is to continue offering
you great prices with the most value on our Good Food Boxes and we will continue working
tirelessly with our suppliers to get the best produce and prices for you and your families. We
recently completed a comparison in pricing with our three box sizes and 6 major grocers in the
city. We are happy to report we are still coming in way below what you would pay at the stores,
in some cases close to half the cost. We are proud we have been able to keep these costs down
for you and your family, but ask for your understanding while we navigate through these trying
times. While sometimes the weight and items in the box may be down a bit, the value of the
produce inside is never compromised. We also want to take this opportunity to say a big “Thank
You” to all our depots and their volunteers, who work so hard to get these boxes into your
hands! continues to look forward to

supporting you and your family in the future.

Sincerely,
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Sundae Nordin (CEQ) and the team of lan Undseth, Lorrie Herrick and Judy
Anderson



